
Computing :
The children will examine devices 
capable of recording digital audio. 
They will then be creating their own 
podcasts using their new skills.

Art: Our art unit this half term 
is Drawing: - Power Prints. 
This unit looks at shading and 
relativity and contrast.  We 
will be practicing our drawing 
skills, cutting skills and 
printing skills, using a range 
of different art mediums.

Keep in touch through 
Seesaw. We will be 
sharing our learning 
with you at home.

Science: We will be building 
on our understanding of 
hearing and develop 
vocabulary for describing 
sounds and identify different 
sound sources. We will learn 
that sounds are made by 
objects vibrating and that 
these vibrations travel 
through a medium to the ear 
so that we hear them. We will 
also be exploring how sounds 
can be changed.

Writing: Our first text this half term is called 
‘Until I Met Dudley”’. This is a dual text so we will be 
looking at the contrast between fiction and non-fiction 
writing. We will also be looking at ‘Cinderella of the Nile” 
which focuses on telling traditional tales.

Guided Reading: We will be developing our reading 
skills using the book ‘How to Train Your Dragon’.

Maths  - We will be using the Power Maths scheme of 
work to teach the children about area, addition and 
subtraction.
Please check My Maths weekly for 
online maths homework.  Children should
also be encouraged to play on TT Rockstars daily.

PSHE: We will be looking at health 
and wellbeing and communicating 
our feelings. 

RE:  In RE we will be looking at how 
people from religious and 
non-religious communities 
celebrate key festivals?
How do festiv

Music: 
Christmas 
performance skills.

PE: Hockey  & Dance. The children 
will need their PE kits on Thursday 
and Friday.
This half term Orcas  will be 
swimming on a Friday afternoon. 

History: 
In History we will be learning about 
the Anglo Saxons and how they took 
over Britain. We will be focusing on 
chronology and understanding the 
timeline.

Our key question is ‘Who are the 
Anglo-Saxons and how do we know 
what was important to them?’

 

The children will be taught 
French fortnightly. 
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The children will be visiting the 
Recycling Centre to complete their 
sustainability unit from last half 
term.  We will also be baking 
gingerbread cookies and making 
Hot chocolate Reindeer Cones for 
our Christmas Fete.

https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login

